Duldulao, Abigail

From: Bearden, Joshua
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 8:25 AM
To: Hiscocks, Ryan; Arcidiacono, Marie; Haven, Edward: Sample, Alexander; Lewis, Mark; Hubbard,

Scott; Townsend, Janice; Watkins, Faith; Huffman, Laurie; McGrath, Cindy; Von Bergen, Julie;
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Cc: Duldulao, Abigail

Subject: Reassigned Time Resolution

Good Morning Senators!

' wanted to provide a follow up to yesterday’s meeting. During my first meeting with Sally this semester, she
and I discussed the issues around reassigned time and the past uneven implementation of policies regarding
reassigned time. She and I agreed that we need a clear policy that would be enforced fairly across all
departments and apply evenly to all faculty (especially because we expect the imminent announcement of
several reassigned time positions related to guided pathways). Sally asked me if she should propose a policy or
if I wanted the Academic Senate to take the lead in proposing a policy. I suggested it would be better to let the
senate take the lead in this process.

After yesterday's meeting it seems clear to me that many senators either 1) don’t believe this is in the senate’s
purview or 2) don’t seem to think the enforcement of reassigned time policies has been a problem. Accordingly,
in consultation with the senate council, we have decided to not bring the resolution back for a second read at our
next meeting.

[ will advise Sally that her office should take the lead in developing a policy and should rely on the UF for
feedback and negotiations.

A copy of this email will appear in your packets for the February 25th meeting,

Joshua L. Bearden

Assistant Professor of History
Los Medanos College

Office: CC2-216

Phone: 925-473-7841



